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May 19, 1993

Ms. Judith M. Lynch
County Executive
'County of Erie

Erie County Court House
140 West Sixth Street
Erie, PA 16501-1081

Dear Ms. Lynch:—«A =

I want to thank you for including me in your efforts
regarding the J.P.0. Grant Parity Legislation. I could not agree
with your sentiments more. I believe, as you do, that the
dollars spent through the J.P.O. Grant are wisely invested,
delivering services and guidance where they can be best put to
use. With that in mind, your letter was most welcomed. I hope
that it is the beginning of a communication between us on the
issues and concerns of our state's judicial system and any other
matter of interest to you professionally or personally.

Ms. Lynch, I am pleased to tell you that I have signed on
Representative Caltagirone's legislation as a co-sponsor. You
can be assured that I will do all I can to work for its quick
passage.

Throughout that process, please feel free to contact me with
any ideas or comments you may have. If you would like, I can
forward them on to the Judiciary Committee for their information
and use. :

Again, thank you for writing me on this important matter. I
hope to hear from you again soon. n

ﬂncerely,

/

Tﬁo”\'v\
omas J. Scrimenti
State Representative R
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May 4, 1993

Honorable Thomas Scrimenti
9 West Main Street
North East, PA 16428

Dear Representative Scrimenti:

Enclosed is a memo from Representative Tom Caltagirone to members
of the House. This memo concerns a Bill Representative
Caltagirone is introducing which will increase funding to
counties for Juvenile Probation.

Juvenile Probation is a court program required by the State
similar to Adult Probation. As you probably know, Erie County's
cost for Juvenile Probation services have increased substantially
in the last five (5) years but our State support has not.

We are asking you to support this proposed legislation. Enclosed
for your information is the Bill which is expected to be entered
into committee soon and background on the State wide Juvenile
Probation program.

We are most grateful for your consideration of this matter.
Sincerely,
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Judith M. Lynch
County Executive
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